
APC agent commission statements and checks

January and February commission statements and checks will be mailed out on Tuesday, March 1, 2022. If you

have any questions or concerns, please contact Tammy Campfield at tcampfield@ushealthandlife.com and

include your agent NPN. You can also reach her at 586-693-4470, Monday through Friday, 9:00 a.m. to 5:00

p.m. EST.

 

*Please note that ACH payments of agent commissions are a goal for the second half of 2022.
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